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Senate Revenue Committee;

Please don’t allow new business owners’ tax break that Trump and Congress passed to apply 
to Oregon taxes.  We need to return to our Oregon values where all income is taxed the same.  
SB 1529 lays out a policy that is costly and poorly targeted with 99 percent of the benefit 
flowing to those making over $100,000 a year.  All should reap lower taxes equally.

Life is not the way it's supposed to be.  It's the way it is.  The way you cope with it is 
what makes the difference.

Helen Hays
hlhays@ccgmail.net
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